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February 17, 2022 

 

Peter Wayland 

Weiland, Inc. 

PO Box 18087 

Boulder, CO 80308 

 

 

RE: Goose Haven Reservoirs (Permit No. M-2010-071) 

Amendment No. 2 (AM-2) 

Decision Date Extension 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wayland: 

 

On February 16, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request for 

an extension for the Amendment No.2 Application decision date.  The decision date has been 

extended from February 18, 2022 to March 25, 2022. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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